
From: James Paterson
To: Licensing
Subject: regards yarnton manor license applications
Date: 02 July 2015 20:21:35

Dear Sir / Madam,

I recently became aware of two licensing applications by Yarnton Manor via a local leaflet
 campaign. The first I understand to be a one-off festival event and the second a premises
 license. I myself am a resident of Great Close road. In opposition to the leaflet, I see that a
 responsible venue can bring benefits to the local community and would like to express my
 support for the applications.

Best regards,

James Paterson
73 Great Close Road
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From: Edward Bailey
To: Licensing
Subject: Yarnton Manor Licence Application
Date: 05 July 2015 21:22:16

Dear Licensing Authority,

As a resident  of Church Lane, I am of course, aware of the 
permissions for licensing being sought by Oxford Royale, in 
connection with events at Yarnton Manor.

I have appreciated the efforts made by Oxford Royale to keep the 
residents of Church Lane, in touch with their plans and to be 
inclusive of both the residents of Church Lane and of the wider 
community.

While being concerned for any in Church Lane who may be disturbed by 
any events at the Manor,  I have felt  the events as outlined by 
Oxford Royale, appear to be both sufficiently infrequent and 
sufficiently organised, that they should not be prohibited.

However the level of concern felt in the village suggests to that any 
licence granted to Oxford Royale for events, should stipulate the 
permitted frequency of events, their timings and the level on noise 
permitted.

With best wishes for your work,

Joanna Bailey, 10 Church Lane, Yarnton.
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